
         College of Vocational Studies, University of Delhi  

        Orientation and Freshers’ Welcome Function 2021-22 

 

Dear All, 

Warm Welcome and GREETINGS!!!! 

Hope you are all safe and healthy.  

A warm welcome to the new academic session 2021-22 commencing from Monday,    

22nd. 
 November, 2021. 

In view of the prevailing conditions due to COVID 19 pandemic, Freshers’ welcome will 

take place virtually. All are requested to attend the Online Orientation for Freshers on 

22nd. November 2021, Monday, 1pm to 3 pm. The link will be shared on college website.  

Respective Departmental Orientation will  take place same day from 4pm to 5pm. 

The links will be shared shortly. 

 Good luck and my best wishes. 

 

Prof. Inderjeet Dagar 

Principal 

 

NOTE : ONLY FRESHERS TO ATTENDTHE ORIENTATION PROGRAM 


